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We are now accepting registrations for our 2019-2020 Classes.

September 9 and 10 — PALS will be held at Box Butte General Hospital.

September 11 and 12 — Intermediate Fetal Heart Monitoring is scheduled at Box Butte General Hospital.
October 24 — NRP will be held at Perkins County Health Services.

November 12 and 13 — ACLS will be held at Gordon Memorial Hospital.

January 23 and 24 — TNCC will be held at the HARMS Center.

February 11 and 12 — PALS will be held at Morrill County Community Hospital.

March 3 and 4 — ACLS will be held at Kimball Health Services.

April 15 — STABLE will be held at the HARMS Center.

Registration Process

Email sherri.blome@wchr.net to register for a class. A current roster is kept at all times. Once the class is full
your staff member can be put on a waiting list. At least monthly the class registrations will be sent out for
education coordinators to review. Please make sure the student has made the necessary arrangements to
attend the class.

Attending Classes Offered by Regional West Medical Center
If you are interested in attending a class at Regional West Medical Center you will need to call their education
department and ask if they have any RNHN slots available in the class.

Non-RNHN Members Attending RNHN Classes
If someone who is not an employee of a member facility would like to participate in one of our classes, the
cost is $150.00. This includes travelling nurses, EMTs, etc.

Cancellation Policy

o A member facility may cancel their staff’s registration for any reason up to seven days before
the class begins. Facilities that do not cancel within seven days and whose staff does not attend
the class will be charged a $150.00 fee for the class.

o Insome instances last minute notice of cancellation for reasons such as, but not limited to,
iliness, death in family, or documented emergency requiring staffing changes, may be
considered an exception to this policy by RNHN.

o If your staff cannot show up for any reason and it is after the seven day cancellation deadline
you are welcome to send another person to the class. Please let us know by calling Sherri Blome
at 308- 432-8190 and sending written documentation via email to sherri.blome@wchr.net.

o If your staff cannot attend for a reason you feel should be considered an exception, please
notify Sherri Blome at 308-432-8190 and sending written documentation via email to
sherri.blome@wchr.net.
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